Sec. 22 (1)

From: Clarence Yu €% 22 (1)

Sent: August 03, 2021 12:05 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: Opposition to Rez 19-64 - Clarence Yu resident of LMS851
e

Categories: PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

My residential address is as follows:

404-4689 Hazel St

Best regards,
Clarence Yu

On Aug 3, 2021, at 9:49 AM, Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our
Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender’s full name, first and last, and residential
address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnahy, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire
community.

The conteni:

fer aod may noC pecessarily

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name
and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public
meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information
may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any

Ve



meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication
medium cannot be edited.

From: Clarence Yu Sec.22(1)

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 9:54 PM

To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Opposition to Rez 19-64 - Clarence Yu resident of LMS851

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or
account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam,

please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to oppose the proposed Rez 19-64 due the following reasons:

» Increased vehicle traffic during construction and after construction on Hazel
Street;
o This decrease the air quality of this area and increase noise pollution,
which will lead to a overall decrease in quality of life for residents of LMS
851
» The decrease of the amount of sunlight each unit at LMS 851 will receive is also
concerning considering this is just the beginning of a mega project that will see a
wall of 60+ stories buildings along Kingsway
o The increase of population density in this plan will overload the currently at
capacity infrastructure and other support system such library, medical clinic,
hospital etc

Best Regards,
Clarence Yu




